
From: Tim Decker  
Date: August 25, 2006 12:12:31 PM CDT 
To: <rbucker@uwm.edu>, Rob Yeo <roby@uwm.edu> 
Cc: Rebecca Holderness <RHOLDERNESS2@EARTHLINK.NET> 
Subject: Vassar shoot this past summer with Rebecca 
 
Dean Bucker and Dean Yeo 
 Thank you both for the opportunity this summer to work with Rebecca 
Holderness on the Ms Julie film. Our students really enjoyed the experience 
and they learned a great deal about the "real" production world. 
 I am proud to say our students were great at adapting to the challenges 
during a production. 
Rebecca Holderness did a wonderful job directing the film and making sure 
each student was on board for every scene. She put forth a gallant  effort 
considering the schedule. Her positive influence on the students will always 
be remembered.  
This was a great team building experience for the students. They welcomed 
the opportunity and they created a new network of peers on the easy coast. 
Because of their efforts , two of our students that worked on the Ms.Julie 
film went on to Philadelphia to work on another production. They are 
returning today from that shoot. 
 
Thanks again for the opportunity. 
 
--  
Tim Decker 
 
 
 
 


